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COUNTY OF HENRICO

VIRGINIA

Property Addressing
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

	TO:
	File – Payne Storage at Portugee Industrial Center 
(Construction Plan)

POD2023-00122
	
	SUBJECT:
	Repeat Comments

	
	
	
	
	

	FROM:
	Kelly Drash
	
	DATE:
	August 15, 2023

	
	
	
	
	


1. Ensure all roads are labeled correctly on the vicinity map.  
a. The road that is currently labeled Portugee Circle should be Portugee Drive. 
b. Poplar Springs Road does not have an ‘s’ at the end of spring.  It should read “Poplar Spring Road”.
2. Once construction plans are signed, and prior to building permit submittal, contact Kelly Drash at dra004@henrico.us or 804-501-4645 for an address to be assigned to the parcel if necessary.
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